
 

 

 

 

 

Description of the Project: The Special Investigating Unit (SIU) hereby invites experienced and suitable service provider/s for the 

provision of physical security guarding for SIU offices Nationwide for a period of three (03) years with an option to extend for two 

years. 

 

Closing of Date of the Tender: 30 May 2024 

 

NO QUESTIONS SIU RESPONSES 

1 Could we please ask for clarity around Eastern Cape: 

In the briefing session it was said that the two offices for the Eastern Cape will 
be seen as one province.  Should we combine the submission for the two 
offices (East London, 016/03/2024/IIU and Mthatha 

 

 

The two offices in Mthatha and East London are in one province in the Eastern 

Cape. Therefore, they will be combined and counted as one province. 

However separate proposals for each office must submitted. 

2 Should we also submit 2 x “Copies for evaluation” of the SBD3.1 pricing 
envelope, or is only 1 Original Price Section required? 
 
Your response will be appreciated. 

 

You are allowed to submit only original pricing envelope. However, you are 

not permitted to submit even the copy. 

4 In regard to the security tender document for Provision of physical 
security guarding for SIU offices Nationwide for a period of 3 years given 

The bidder must indicate the  escalation percentage for on their pricing 

schedule. PSIRA escalation rates! 



 

 
 

option to extend for two years. We would like to ask if there should be an 
escalation and if so for how many percent. 

 

5 “All Security Guards of the Company and/or Close Corporation should be 
registered with minimum Grade C or higher (A&B) PSIRA certificate 
(Submit certified copies of the valid PSIRA Certificate(s) as per the 
Industry Circular dated 10 March 2015 issued by the Private Security 
Industry Regulatory Authority effective from 1 December 2014.” 

 

Does this mean if the company for example currently has 500 employees, 
we are required to submit their individual PSIRA certificates or we can 
submit PSIRA Listing? 

 

The table on page 20 indicates the number of guards required per province. 

The total number of certificates to be submitted should be aligned with the 

total number of guards required per province. 

 
 
 
 
What we require is what is stipulated in the tender, should you not comply 
with the requirements as stipulated in the tender your submission will be 
Disqualified.  

6 I would like clarity on the methodology part of the bid regarding the 
registers. 
 

The demonstration should be aligned with the requirements detailed on the 

criteria on page 29. Please refer to page 29 “criteria: Demonstrate the 

capabilities of rendering Security Services by providing proof of the following: 

 

Methodology submitted that sets out how the security services will be 

rendered. Documents to be submitted with the methodology must include 

the following: 

 

 Proof of Fleet/Vehicle registration (to be in name of the bidding company or 

the company director).  

 

Submit proof of ownership or lease rental contract in the name of bidder or 

director.  



 

 
 

Provide proof of visitor access record. Submit the sample of the register. 

 

7 Could we please ask for clarity around 1.16.10 Reaction Units/Armed 
Response: 

Is this for the monitoring and response to existing alarm systems in the 
buildings, or is this for armed response backup to the security officers 
only? 

 

 

The service provider is requested to submit in the proposal, if they will 
insource or outsource the Armed Response, this will include the a radio 
RF/Wi-Fi/Telephone land line connection your proposal of connectivity to 
the individual sites This cost of the service should be for the duration of 
the contract, per month, annually for a three year period with the option 
to extend for two (2) years. 

 


